
"Statist ics and Census 
Service of Macao" 
<info @dsec.gov.m o>  

16/09/2008 10:49 PM

To <sna@un.org>
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Subject Re: Comments on draft chapters of Volume 2 of the updated 
1993 SNA

Our reference:   2720/EO413/3.1/2008
 
 
Dear Mr Havinga,
 
In reply to your email of 13/08/2008, we would like to inform you that we have no comments on the 
draft chapters of Volume 2 of the updated 1993 SNA.
 
Should you require any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us.
 
 
Yours Sincerely,
 
 
  
Ieong Meng Chao
Acting Director
 


